Todd Slack and Corey Segboer — Phone conversation June 9, 2010

CS contacted TS in regards to the archaeological survey completed around the Narrow
Island areas based on the suggestion made by Steve Ellis in the previous weeks meeting.
Todd Slack said that he knows of the study but it may take time to find and look at. He
said that the data is sensitive in nature and he will need to get approval to provide me
with the data. He suggested an alternative, in that I provide him with the shape files of
the locations we will be working in and he will look at the existing data to let me know if
there are any specific areas that will be impacted or have the potential to be impacted.

CS asked TS if there were any concerns of the stakeholders he represents in regards to the
TNR program. TS declined to provide a comment on any concerns and said that the
concerns of the stakeholders will be dependant on the outcome of the meeting with Steve
and my response to an email from Steve Ellis. The email he referred to outlines the
advantages of the signing an exploration agreement and the disadvantages of not signing
an agreement.

CS agreed to send the shape files to TS who said that he will take a look, but not likely
for at least a week, and then he said he will not make any promises that it will be returned
or have any specific results.



